


Ambassador Barbara Woodward, 

the Permanent Representative of the United Kingdom
to the United Nations



Requests the pleasure of the company of 

PRs, DPRs, Legal Advisers and Election Officers at a



Reception to introduce the United Kingdom’s 
Candidate for the International Law Commission (ILC)

Professor Dapo Akande



Wednesday 27th October 
6.00pm - 7:30pm

PH-1, Beekman Regent, 351 East 51st Street, New York 10028



Please rsvp to Amirah.Al-Sagr@fcdowebmail.fcdo.gov.uk by 26th October




@UKILCCampaign

mailto:Amirah.Al-Sagr@fcdowebmail.fcdo.gov.uk
https://twitter.com/ukilccampaign

